
 

WATERFORD PATIO HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
MINUTES – October 9, 2024 

This meeting was cancelled per advice of Town of Davie Park and Recreation 
due to hurricane warning for Hurricane Milton.

A text message was sent to was sent to all who regularly attend monthly 
meetings, that the meeting is cancelled

Next meeting will be Wednesday, November 13 2024


